As testing ramps up and the number of COVID-19 cases climb, senior living providers are

considering how to best care for those stricken with the virus. One solution that’s gaining
traction? Cohorting.

Colleen O’Rourke-Cipro, naviHealth’s Senior Vice President of Clinical and Network
Solutions, provides guidance on this approach in a recent Senior Housing News article.

Read the full story here.


https://seniorhousingnews.com/2020/04/27/assisted-living-providers-sort-through-confusing-messages-about-creating-covid-19-units/

